
Expanding Menu

If you are looking for posted content or clicking on the links under What's New on the homepage of the 
course without finding the information, you are most likely missing the menu on the left side of the course.  
The links under What’s New are just to let you know that there is new content posted in the course, not to 
provide the actual content.  The following information will help expand the menu.

If you have a screen that looks like the first image, click on the arrow button like the one that is circled in the 
second image below. You should then see a menu on the left.  
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